
Request for Nonsubstantive Change
ICR 0579-0007

November 8, 2021

APHIS conducted a review of VS Forms 9-20, 9-21, 9-22, and 9-23 and requests approval for the 
following nonsubstantive changes.

The address to send a completed application is changed from:

The National Poultry Improvement Plan
1506 Klondike Road SW
Suite 101
Conyers, GA 30094
USDA-APHIS-VS
Denise.L.Brinson@aphis.usda.gov
with cc to Elena.L.Behnke@aphis.usda.gov

to:

National Poultry Improvement Plan
USDA APHIS VS 
1506 Klondike Road SW, Suite 101
Conyers, GA 30094
Office: 770-922-3496

This change does not affect response time or burden.


